QUICK READ ANNOUNCEMENT - GLOBAL MISSIONS COMMITTEE - APRIL 2016

Title: Serve On The Global Missions Committee

Since its formation in March 2013, the Global Missions Committee (GMC) has been sharpening our
understanding and practice of world missions. September marks the start of a new calendar year
for the GMC and the opportunity to add a few energetic and visionary Committee members. If you
think you might be interested, read on!

The GMC partners with the elders and the Missions Department to ensure that every member of
Covenant Life Church has the motivation, training, and opportunity to engage in God’s global
mission. Under the delegated authority of the Board of Elders, the GMC:

* Manages and determines expenditures from the Global Missions budget (with quarterly
reporting to the Board of Elders)

* Develops and maintains missions-related policies and procedures

* Researches best practices in missions methodology

* Evaluates all present and potential partners and projects to ensure compatibility with the
church’s vision and values

* Educates the church about missions and spurs church members to pray for global advance
of the gospel

* Assists the Missions Department staff in selecting and facilitating short-term trips

The GMC meets monthly (typically on Tuesday nights). New members are asked to attend the
Committee Retreat on Friday evening, September 16, and Saturday, September 17.

To understand more about the structure and function of this Committee, click here to read the
Global Missions Committee Charter.

Do you have the time, energy, and passion to help Covenant Life Church pursue God’s global
mission? Then we would love to have you apply to serve on the Global Missions Committee! You
can download the Global Missions Committee Application here.

Completed applications should be emailed or delivered to Beth K in the Missions Department by
by May 9.

If you have questions or need more information, please call Beth at 301/869-2800 or email her at
bethk@covlife.org.



